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Message:
Dear Texas Senate,

| write in strenuous objection to the proposed split in Burnet County, in District 24.

This proposed split would be terrible for our community in many ways. We are a
community with interests between Burnet and Llano counties, and to split the two
counties into separate districts would be a giant step backwards. Historically, the two
counties have worked to help each other out, as happened in the flood of 2018. The
proposed split would be disruptive to our common goals and would interfere with agencies
with common goals. There are many community clubs that work together to better the
entire community, such as the Highland Lakes Service League, Boys & Girls Club, CASA of
the Highland Lakes, and Childrens Advocacy - what sense does division make when these
agencies have consistently worked together for common goals? Like I said, GIANT STEP
BACKWARDS.

| believe that some time ago, the lower part of Burnet County, in the Marble Falls area,
forces were joined to create an Emergency Services District so that in times of crisis,
they weren't working at odds or overlapping services. Itisn't logical at all to have

to work with 2 different senators in the same area in times of crisis.

In a time when NOTHING the federal government is doing makes any sense whatsoever,
please exercise common sense and leave District 24 alone. Enough upheaval already!
Please do the right thing and keep us as one community!





